
Dear Neil 
 
I refer to your following e-mail to Russell Welsh, Department of Education, regarding the Scrap Metal 
Dealers Bill.  Please note that the Department of Education has no comments. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Joanna Ingram  
Central Support and Coordination Team  
Department of Education  
Telephone: 028 91279366 or  
Ext: 59366  
 




